
To: Town of Andover Zoning Agent, Planning and Zoning Commission 

From: Erik Loteczka, George Correia 

Date: October 13, 2021 

Re: PZC #21-03, Modification to Culvert Design 

 

Due to significant increases in cost for pre-casted sections of the concrete box culvert described in our 

approved plans, we have decided to cast in-place a three-sided, open bottom culvert set on top of 

footings.  The design in the attached pages was developed by Morrissey Engineering LLC, a structural 

engineering firm. 

The dimensions of the opening will match what is shown in the plan, and the culvert will comply with 

conditions relating to load capacities and specifications set forth in our approval letter. 

The final mylar plans will reflect this change, and the Andover Inland Wetlands and Watercourses 

Commission has been notified. 


